
 

 

 

Family update #159 
 
May 25, 2022 
 
Dear family and friends, 
 

COVID-19 Update 
Two residents at the Main Floor of Greenview Long Term Care have tested positive, one of them 
with minor COVID symptoms. One staff also tested positive through rapid testing. Alberta Health 
Services Communicable Disease Control has declared an outbreak on the main floor of Greenview 
Long Term Care today and requested all residents and staff on the affected unit to take the PCR 
prevalence test for prevention and protection. 
 

Visitation 
Currently only essential visits are allowed on the main floor of Greenview Long Term Care. We also 
recommend that visitation be limited to essential visits on the other floors as a precautionary 
measure. 
 

Family Town Hall: June 1, 2022 
Our next Family Town Hall is on Wednesday, June 1, 2022 at 5.30 pm. If you are interested to attend, 
please complete the Registration Form by Monday, May 30, 2022 and include any questions that you 
would like to discuss at the Town Hall. Please note that only general questions will be answered and 
if you have any personal questions, please contact the unit manager. 
 
The virus is still spreading in the community. Please continue to follow all public health and our 
visitation protocols to protect yourselves and our residents. Thank you very much for your 
cooperation. 
 
For I am the Lord your God who takes hold of your right hand and says to you, 
Do not fear; I will help you. 
~ Isaiah 41:13 
 
 
With gratitude, 
 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdOpvUCJygcBwfepJfjH2fjuzHCJhe1RIC4OWbhKw-rlIrShA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdOpvUCJygcBwfepJfjH2fjuzHCJhe1RIC4OWbhKw-rlIrShA/viewform?usp=sf_link

